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The attached draft submission thanks the Ministry of Finance for the meetings in India this
summer and summarizes the outstanding income tax issues that are of concern to industry,
including the enhanced surcharge tax on capital gains.

The specific issues discussed include: (1) application of the enhanced surcharge tax; (2) the
tax status of US regulated investment funds; (3) off-market transfers of listed securities; (4)
fund reorganizations involving business trusts, as well as debt funds / multi-asset funds; (5)
eligibility for cost step-up benefits for long term capital gains in the case of corporate
actions; (6) taxation of offshore funds managed by India-based investment advisers, and (7)
certain tax audit issues and dispute resolution.

Member feedback is specifically requested on whether the few countries that impose
capital gains taxes on foreign investors, such as, South Korea, Romania, Bangladesh,
Pakistan, and certain countries in Latin America, treat a non-taxable reorganization as a
recognition event that triggers capital gain taxes. Our understanding is that India is the
only country that imposes capital gain taxes in the context of a reorganization. 

Please provide comments to Katie Sunderland (at katie.sunderland@ici.org or
202-326-5826) no later than Thursday, December 5th.

 

Katie Sunderland
Assistant General Counsel
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